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Hi,

It is a very exciting and promising project. I look forward to the outcomes.
I am submitting one comment below:

Hydrology will be significantly changing and therefore impacting hydraulic flows in the
Sacramento River and its tributary area flooding issues. I don't see discussion regarding
hydrologic changes in the executive summary or comparison between the 2017 and 2021 EIR.
It will be great to see a section regarding hydrology issues in the 2021 EIR.

Thank you. Please let me know if you have any questions.
Regards,

Erin
Stormwater/Drainage Lead


mailto:huangerin477@gmail.com
mailto:EIR-EIS-Comments@sitesproject.org

